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E PURDUE Office of the President Janice Indrutz

UNIVERSITY. Corporate Secretary

To: Board of Trustees
From: Mitchell E. Daniels, Jr., President 27U 7

Re: Request to name the Hale Family Foundation Biology Laboratory and the Hale
Family Foundation Chemistry Laboratory

Date: August 2, 2021

I am pleased to support the attached request from Matt Folk to approve the naming of the
Hale Family Foundation Biology Laboratory and the Hale Family Foundation
Chemistry Laboratory. The request honors the generosity of a $1M gift from Dave and
Judy Hale along with the Hale Family Foundation.

I appreciate your consideration of this request.

Cc: Steven Schultz
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